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HIX/Modernization – Eligibility Automation 
· Be on the look out for the new Modernization and HIX brand name, MAX! The new name signifies a unified team and representation of our mission: to provide online access to services and benefits processing by improving the effectiveness with the best available technology support systems. 
____________________________________________________________
Modernization

CAP – Online Application & CAPI
· After a series of testing, subsequent to User Acceptance Testing, Release 2.10 was deployed successfully on January 5. As mentioned in previous updates, the release included income calculator updates, and the replacement of error messages in CAPI to be more eye-catching and user friendly. 
· A new issue was exposed, following Release 2.10, causing an application to show multiple times within a branch queue after being reassigned. The issue has been solved and will be fixed the evening of Jan. 11.
· The CAPI/EDMS Weekly Conference Call has been in session for almost 10 months. While in earlier stages, the call proved to be necessary to guide staff through technical, workflow and policy questions; today the need has dwindled with the availability of resources outside of the call. We hope to hold a monthly conference call, rather than weekly. 
Numbers:

· Total Online Applications submitted, as of January 1, 2012: 59,681
· Total Online Applications submitted in December: 5,929
· Total Online Medical Only applications submitted to OHP in Dec: 1,161
Eligibility

· Eligibility Automation and the Health Insurance Exchange (HIX) are being aligned to insure the delivery of Medical Programs by October of 2013. 
· Modernization is continuing to define the timeline of SNAP, TANF and ERDC.

Telephony [tuh-lef-uh-nee]
· After the completion of the Telephony Assessment, a plan has been presented to the WSC and the ESC for their approval. No decisions have been made yet.
____________________________________________________________
Service Delivery Model
· The Service Delivery Model Workgroup concluded its last meeting in November. Although meetings have ended, items up for proposal will be on ongoing discussion. In late January, the recommendations will be reviewed by the APD and SSP governance groups. 
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